Why use the SLWC Bulletin Board?

It kinda works like this...

So this spring you stumble upon a practically new pair of penny loafers your son wore once on his First Communion and would love to pass along to someone who may need them this year.

You have bunk beds your kids no longer need; they are in excellent condition and you are looking for a reasonable price for them.

Or you have an excellent babysitter that you only need for after school care and was hoping to help her by asking around the community if anyone may need her during daytime hours.

Your oldest daughter needs braces - and you are wondering who's a good orthodontist in the area? Why not ask the community for <u>private</u> recommendations good or bad.

You are volunteer coordinator for a charity race and need more helpers?

Or you are heading up the annual Lemon Aid Stand on Sept every year and want to get the word out!

Your company has a job posting and you think someone from SLWC community would make for a good fit.

You have a singing gig at House Red and would love to tell your SLWC friends about it..

Above are just some examples of what and why you would use the SLWC bulletin board. Don't hesitate to throw something our way if you are unsure if it qualifies or not, we will try our best to get it in the monthly bulletin board. NOTE: We try to get newsletter out between 1st-10th of the month.

Our only stipulations to post are:

• you are not soliciting your business or asking for personal donations

Please e-mail Katie Planek (with "SLWC Bulletin Board" in subject line) if you are interested in posting something.

<u>katiefahey33@hotmail.com</u>

708 848 6547